
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents,                                                                                                            23rd May 2018 
 

Please fill in the mobile number that you wish us to text following our return to England on Friday  

15th June.  When we arrive at Poole off the ferry, we will text you all to say what time we hope to 

arrive back at the school car park – hopefully by 8pm! 
 

Please ensure that you give the mobile number on which you can be reached that night – about 

10pm.  
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**Please return this form to the school office by TUESDAY 5th JUNE 2018 – or sooner! 
 

Regards, 

 

 

Mrs Linda Tansley 

Headteacher/French Visit Organiser 


